Dear Sisters:

Work on the F.N.S. is trucking right along'. In case chat throws you - I'm talking about the Feminist News Service. Now if your shaking your head you just didn't relieve or get to read the three pages of info sent to you a month ago. I do have more copies so drop me a line i f you need extra or another one. There has been a change of plans about the conference since the Thunder Bay women feel i t would be just too much having two conferences held there at the same time. So part of the Womens Centre Conference will be devoted to how the womens centres can communicate between themselves which involves the F.N.S . The 4 day F.N.S. conference will be held in Winnipeg on March 28, 29,30 & 31* There isn't a lot of travel money for B.C. (enough for one and maybe two women# is all) so what I need to know before March 1, is if your group is going to participate in the news service, This will entail

- a. paying a fee set from a sliding scale to be determined at the conference in Winnipeg. The more groups or individuals that particiapte the less cost to each of us.
- b. you need to send in a copy of your newsletters and newspapers so a newsletter bank can be started to KATI MIDDLETON, WATERLOO Women's Place, 25 DU PONT ST. WATERLOO, ONTARIO.
- c. Send me any ideas you may' have on this so I can take them to Thunder Bay and to Winnipeg.

Incidentely there are 101 groups of different women doing their thing in B. C. If only half of us participate the cost will be minimal because there are a lot of groups across Canada but I believe that we in B.C. have the most and seem to be together!

IN SISTERHOOD

Victoria './omens Centre

dryme doll

3P^ Pundora Ave.

dryme do

Victoria B. C.